Upcoming Events

Tuesday 4 April

P&C Easter Donations Due

Wednesday 5 April

P&C Easter raffle wrapping and draw P&C Crazy Sock Day (gold coin donation)

Thursday 6 April

-Last day of Term 1 for students-ANZAC Assembly



Wednesday 26 April

First Day of term 2 for students

NEWS AROUND THE SCHOOL







B4 has been working on some Harmony Day art. Students made a hand and drew the flag that represents their culture.





NEWS AROUND THE SCHOOL



EC1 POSITIVE ROLE MODELS

EC1 have enjoyed the year 6 students coming in every Tuesday morning to help.

It is a great way for the Pre- Primary students to have positive role models within the school and the year 6 students are developing responsibility and learning how to be a positive role model for other students









Yale Primary School

KINDY APPLICATIONS







Do you have a child born between 1 July 2019 - 30 June 2020?

Are you looking for a Kindy for your child? Do you know someone who will be looking for a Kindy for their child?

Come and pick up an application form from the office and make an appointment for an enrolment interview.

C5 Fractions work













On Wednesday 5th April, we will be holding our positive whole school reward, delivered through the PBS programme. It is the famous sausage sizzle! This is to recognise all the hard work our students here at Yale put into showing us the four core values or Be our Best, Be responsible, Be Respectful and Be Caring. Parents do not need to provide anything. Please ensure that your child's teacher knows about any dietary requirements.

MESSAGE FROM PRINCIPAL GLEN READ

Dear Parents and Carers,

During Term 2, Week 2 I will be taking leave for most of the term and Mrs Caroline Churchill will be stepping up and taking on the role of Acting Principal in my absence. Mrs Churchill has my full confidence and I know she will do a great job.

Last week Yale Primary School celebrated Harmony Day on Friday the 31st March which was organised by Mrs Walker. Thank you Mrs Walker for all you do to make Yale Primary School a more inclusive school by giving students the opportunity to celebrate Harmony Day.

In Week 10 we have a number of events coming up which include the following:

- Crazy sock day as organised by the P&C which will be held on the 5th April as a P&C fund raising event. If students wish to participate they can choose to wear their crazy socks on that date and by providing a gold coin donation.
- On the Thursday 6th of April Mr Riley and Mr Melling will be running an ANZAC Assembly to commemorate ANZAC. The ANZAC Assembly will be held at 9am in the undercover area.

MESSAGE FROM ASSOCIATE PRINCIPAL CAROLINE CHURCHILL

Annyeong Hello

Thank you, Mrs Walker, for organising our Harmony Day celebrations this year. On Friday we had a fabulous parade of many colours and cultures. The students and staff celebrated getting together as a whole school celebrating the diversity of backgrounds, languages, beliefs, and family stories that are reflected in our community. Did you know that at Yale Primary School we have 38 different languages and 152 of our students are EALD (English as an additional language).

At Yale we love celebrating success. We recognise that attendance and having English as an additional language may also impact student outcomes. What we have developed over time are broad approaches to teaching and learning that encompass differentiated instruction, cooperative learning, using technology in the classroom and inquiry-based instruction. These approaches assist teachers to deliver well-crafted lessons and explicitly teach year-level content to all students the first time it is taught. On-going checking for understanding and student engagement is part of our teaching practice. Students practise and reinforce previously learned skills and concepts so that they can transfer their learning to long-term memory. This process has resulted in improved student outcomes, which are indeed moments of celebration. Thank you to our teachers and education assistants for your on-going commitment to our school programs and processes and ensuring academic and social growth for our students.

Farewell and thank you to Mrs Beardmore EC1 teacher and Mrs Wake LOTE teacher, for your hard work and positive contributions to our school this year. Both teachers leave at the end of this term. Mrs Beardmore is planning to return in 2024. We wish you both the very best of good health and happiness.



MESSAGE FROM ASSOCIATE PRINCIPAL CAROLINE CHURCHILL

Office Superstars. Thank you to all the students who work to the best of their ability and demonstrate our Yale values:

BE YOUR BEST BE CARING BE RESPONSIBLE BE RESPECTFUL

We love students succeeding at Yale and these fabulous learners came to the office to share their success. Big smiles and lots of stickers always make for a great day. Keep up the great work everyone.



MESSAGE FROM ASSOCIATE PRINCIPAL CAROLINE CHURCHILL



Attendance matters and we enjoy seeing our students everyday and on time at school. This fortnight we have 3 classes with over 90% attendance, 13 classes with an 80-90% attendance rate and 2 classes with just under 80% student attendance.

Thank you to all those families who contact the school, teacher, or use one of our on-line platforms to let us know when their child is away. It is truly appreciated.



MESSAGE FROM ASSOCIATE PRINCIPAL CAROLINE CHURCHILL



He/ She is only missing just	That equals	Which is	and over 13 years of schooling that's
10 minutes per day	50 minutes per week	Nearly 1.5 weeks per year	Nearly <u>Half a year</u>
20 minutes per day	1 hour 40 mins per week	Over 2.5 weeks per year	Nearly <u>1 year</u>
Half an hour per day	Half a day per week	4 weeks per year	Nearly 1 and a <u>Half</u> <u>years</u>
1 hour per day	1 day per week	8 weeks per year	Over <u>2 and a Half</u> <u>years</u>

I would like to thank our school community for your support this term, and take this opportunity to wish you a relaxing and safe school holidays.

Kind regards,

Caroline Churchill

YALE PRIMARY SCHOOL P&C

Our Easter Raffle tickets will be available for sale until this Wednesday 5th April in the Undercover Area from 8.30am to 8.50am. Tickets are \$2 each or 3 for \$5. We also have a "Guess How Many" jar of eggs. Guesses are \$1 each.

If you have any Easter donations, please ensure that they are delivered to the canteen by Wednesday 5th April. We also require volunteers for wrapping prizes this Wednesday 5th April from 9am to 10.30am, please let us know on our Facebook page if you can assist.

Crazy Sock Day is this Wednesday 5th April! Children can wear free dress with their crazy socks and will be asked to bring a gold coin donation on the day, which will be collected by the P&C.

Next term, we hit the ground running, with our annual Mother's Day stall. This will be held over two days in Week 2, Tuesday 2nd May for Kindy Blue from 9am to 9.30, then Wednesday 3rd May for the rest of the school, 9am to 12.30pm. We require at least 2 volunteers on Tuesday and 6 volunteers on Wednesday to assist children in selecting their gifts. If we are unable to have enough volunteers, we will not be able to run the stall. Please let us know if you are able to assist at any of these times.

Wishing everyone a Happy Easter and enjoy your school holidays! School returns on Wednesday 26th April.

The P&C thanks you for your support!

LEAVING YALE?

Is your year K-5 child leaving Primary School at the end of Term 1 2023?

Name of student:
Student Form/Class:
Destination School (if known):
Final Date at Yale PS:

Thank you for letting us know!



IN-TERM SHIMMING



April

In-term swimming notes and information are coming home today. Please complete and bring to the office as soon as possible.

COMMUNITY NEWS

South East Metro Parenting Support Service

Programs for Parents and Carers of children 0-18 years living in the South-East Metro area

Term 2 Parenting Program

Young Active Parents Program	Litt
Tuesdays	Frid
11 April - 27 June 2023 (Term Two)	28 /
9.30am - 11.30am	9.30
Communicare	Sen
28 Cecil Avenue	38 N
Cannington	Byfe

parenting@communicare.org.au

https://www.trybooking.com/CGUCS

Little Sprouts Fridays 28 April - 26 May 2023 9.30am - 11.30am

Serpentine Jarrahdale Community Rec Centre 38 Mead Street Byford

parenting@communicare.org.au
thetps://www.trybooking.com/CGTXB